Your street address
Your City, State   Zip

Mr. Charles Cranston

NYSDEC 

Deputy Regional Permit Administrator
182 East Union – Suite 3 
Allegany, New York 14706-1328 



Dear Mr. Cranston:

I am writing you as a concerned citizen.  I live in  (CITY, STATE) and will be directly impacted by the landfill expansion proposed by Sealand Waste, LLC in the Town of Carroll, Frewsburg, NY.  

My chief concern is (from wording on the sign up sheet).   (Ask your question in one sentence and then explain it as necessary so your focus is clear.) 

Each new category of concern should have its own paragraph – starting with the most important concern, and ending with the most trivial.  

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely, 


(Your signature in here)

Your Name (printed) 

